Municipality of Clyde River

Bev Mclsaac
1552 Route 19

New Dominion, PE, COA 1H6
June 7, 2017

Dear Bev,
We are writing to make you aware of a recent development in Clyde River’s municipal restructuring process.

At a meeting earlier this week, the Clyde River Municipal Council passed a motion to withdraw from the
West River communities’ municipal management growth study. After considerable discussion and
deliberation the Council believes the community’s needs are better met by participating in a process that

includes a larger number and wider range of municipalities.
We recognize that there have been costs incurred in the West River communities process and are willing to

reimburse the group for Clyde River’s share of these costs. Our administrator, Bruce Brine, will be in contact

through email to follow up on this.
Clyde River Council extends their thanks to the community of Afton for its initiative and leadership in this
process. Council also wishes all participants in the West River communities well in their municipal

restructuring pursuits.
Regards,

Municipal Council of Clyde River



